

Stool Culture Collection Container Change in Microbiology
As of April 2, 2018, a new stool specimen container will be used for stool culture.  This new container should NOT be used for C. difficile or Ova & Parasites testing; refer to image below: 
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Specimen ordering procedures will remain the same.  
For specimen collection instructions, please refer to the attached sheet.  This is also available in the Microbiology Specimen Dictionary http://www.mountsinai.on.ca/care/microbiology/clinical-laboratory/specimen-collection 
Please share this notice with your team and anyone else who should be aware of this change.
For more information, questions, or concerns:

Please contact the UHN Microbiology Call Centre (416-340-4800 ext. 5227) Sinai Health System Microbiology Lab (416-586-4432).
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